
 

DATES 2018 

BOT Meeting Dates 

27th June 

Queens Birthday 

4th June 

(No School) 

Juniors Ice Skating 

Lessons 

(Every Friday) 

1st June to 6th July 

Term 2 Ends 

6th July 

 

School News 

Last Friday, the Senior Room spent the afternoon planting 

more trees along the Boardwalk with Dean. It is great that     

Glenorchy School can be involved with this community         

initiative and we thank Dean for being so  willing to involve 

our students in this, for donating his time and sharing his 

knowledge with our children.  

  

Unfortunately, the Wakatipu Zone Orienteering was cancelled 

last week due to the weather. However, the Central Otago    

Orienteering in Wanaka is still going ahead on Thursday 7 

June. We are able to send a team of four students to this 

event and are in the process of making arrangements for us to 

be represented there.  

 

The Junior Room Ice skating lessons begin this Friday.     

We would like to be away from school by 12:30pm this week 

to allow enough time to travel into     

Queenstown, and organise skates before 

the lessons begin at 2:00pm. Please       

remember to send your child’s car seat to 

school with them if they are travelling with 

another parent. Children also need to    

remember to bring their helmet and 

warm clothing (including gloves). 

 

Library Day for the Junior Room is Friday. Please remember 

to return library books so that new books can be issued. The  

Senior Room Library day is Monday. 

 

We have had notification that the Wakatipu High School Open 

Evening for Year 8 students is to be held on Tuesday 19 June. 

We will pass on any further information about exact times 

when it is made available to us. Glenorchy School will be 

closed on Monday 4th June for Queens Birthday. 

Enjoy the long weekend. 

 

            Paula, Helen, Andrew, Jenny & Gorettie 

  

2 9 T H  M A Y  
T E R M  2  I S S U E  3  



FREE DENTAL CARE: - Children in New Zealand are 
entitled to free basic oral health care services until 17 
years of age. If you would like your child to receive this 
free service, please contact the Wakatipu Community 
Oral Health Service  

19A Douglas Street, Frankton ,Telephone 03 4509370.  
If you are a non New Zealand resident there is a criteria 
to be met in order to receive free care, please ask the 
dental staff before enrolling. 

Linda Harrison and Janet Beale                                   
Registered Dental Therapists. 


